
7 September 2016  

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

After School Cricket Coaching – Years 3 and 4  

 

We are able to offer children in Years 3 and 4 the opportunity to participate in a block of five cricket 

coaching sessions during the first half of the autumn term. 

 

The coaching sessions are organised by Northumberland Cricket Board and will be led by Thomas Cant, 

Cricket Development Officer for West Northumberland.  

 

The sessions will take place on Wednesdays after school (3.00-4.00pm) starting on 14 September 2016.  

The session dates are detailed below – please note there is not a session on 21 September.   
 

 Cricket Coaching Sessions will take place on  

 14 September 

 28 September  

 5 October 

 12 October 

 19 October  
 

The cost is only £15.  All equipment is provided – the children just need to wear comfortable sports clothing 

or their PE kit.  

 

If your child would like to participate, please complete the attached slip and return it along with your 

payment to school by Monday 12 September.  

 

Miss J Ainsley 

Head Teacher  
 

 

Cricket Coaching – September/October 2016  
 
My child will take part in the cricket coaching sessions and I enclose payment of £15.00  
(cash or cheque payable to NCC) 
 
Child’s Name:       Year Group:  
 
Parent/Carer’s Name (please print):  
 
Parent/Carer’s Contact Telephone Number: 
 
Parent/Carer’s Email Address:  
 
 
 
 

Please note any medical or other information you want the coach to be aware of:  

 


